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SCHOOL FEES 2024 – GRADE R & GRADE 1 – GRADE 7 
 

The fees structure for 2024 is as follows: 

School fees 2024 Registration 

Amount 

Annually Per month  x 10 months 

only 

New Grade R 

R10 000-00 p.a. 

R2000-00 payable 

on acceptance 

R10 000-00 less R2000- leaves a 

balance of R8000-00 

R800-00 per month from 

January to October 2024 

New Learners 

Grade 1 to 7 

R9000-00 p.a. 

R2000-00 payable 

on acceptance. 

 

R9000-00 less R2000-00 leaves a 

balance of R7000-00 

 

R700-00 per month from  

January to October 2024 

Existing Learners 

R9000-00 p.a. 

R2000-00 before  

15 December 2023 

R9000-00 less R2000-00 leaves a 

balance of R7000-00 

No deposit 
 

R700-00 per month from  

January to October 2023 

R900 per month 

5% DISCOUNT IF THE FULL ACCOUNT IS PAID BEFORE 28 FEBRUARY 2024. 

5% DISCOUNT FOR SIBLINGS (MUST BE SISTER AND BROTHER NOT COUSINS) 

To ease the burden of having to go into a bank or stand in a queue at an ATM we encourage our parents to 

schedule a MONTHLY payment on their banking app or internet banking for payday for the payment of school 

fees. METHODS OF PAYING AT SCHOOL ARE OUR SWIPE MACHINE, SNAPSCAN OR CASH. 

Download the Karri App for all school fees payments, fundraising events, lost text books etc. 

 

Banking Details for  Ellerton Primary School 

Standard Bank Sea Point 

Branch code: 051001 

Current Account No.  071047204 

Email: bursarellerton@gmail.com 

If there are parents that require discount forms, it can be collected from Mrs Roberts, the Bursar, but before  

31 January 2024. All completed forms must be returned to the School by 28 February 2024. 

 

We once again thank those parents who diligently pay their fees, and appreciate the sacrifices made to ensure 

that their children have the necessary resources to acquire an appropriate and quality education. We would like 

to thank the management and educators of the school, for their continued dedication to our school and to the 

education of our learners, despite the difficult circumstances. 

 

Yours faithfully 

_____________________ 

MRS C. CANNON             

 PRINCIPAL                       


